
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 

                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
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Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Garratty B.Ed (Hons); MA  

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,        23rd May 2023 
 

Year 2 Trip to Hampton Court 
 
I have arranged a visit to Hampton Court Palace with Year 2 on Wednesday 21st June. This trip will 
help to enhance the children’s learning about “Magnificent Monarchs”. 
 
We are travelling on a coach fitted with seatbelts and we will depart at approximately 9.30am. The 
children will need to wear full school uniform together with a coat which is appropriate for the 
weather on the day. If it’s warm and sunny, please apply sunscreen to your child before school. A 
packed lunch will be provided for all children by Olive Dining. The coach should return in time for 
the end of the school day, however, if we are delayed you will receive a text from the school office.  
  
We are very grateful to the Friends Committee who have allocated an amount of money to each 
class for school trips and activities. The majority of the cost will be covered by this, and we are 
asking parents to pay the reduced amount of £14.65 per child which includes the cost of the coach 
and entrance to the Palace. This voluntary contribution should be made via Parentpay by Monday 
19th June at the latest, and permission for your child to go on the trip will need to be given at the 
time of payment. If you think you will have difficulty in affording this payment, please contact Mrs 
Hancox, our Finance Officer, who will be happy to discuss the matter with you in strict confidence. 
Sadly, as the school budget is so tight, we regret that if there are not enough contributions, the trip 
may not be able to go ahead. 
 
I will need some parental help on the day, so if you would like to accompany us, please indicate 
this on the Google form below.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this trip, please do come and speak me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs Sara Bonnick  

 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScznsNyvNMPBPIJEvYHZSMH9Jy6daguWJx63JTtkh-
xR79y7Q/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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